
   
    

  
GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA 

Letter of Invitation  
Project No. 44-28-75  

 Ministry of  Public Works Feasibility Study, Preliminary Plans and Specifications for 
the Replacement of Swing Bridge and Longbird Bridge 

 Works and Engineering   
  

 
 
February 10, 2017 
 
Dear Bidders 
 
RE:  Feasibility Study, Preliminary Plans and Specifications 

for the Replacement of Swing Bridge and Longbird Bridge 
 
The Government of Bermuda, Ministry of Public Works invite you to submit a proposal to provide 
Professional Engineering Services for the above captioned project in accordance with the accompanying 
documents: 

• Letter of Invitation 
• Instructions to Bidders  
• Annex A – Scope of Work 
• Annex B – Form of Proposal  
• Annex C – Drawings and Reference Documents 
• Annex D – Sample Form of Agreement and Sample Service Contract 

 
This project involves preparing a feasibility study, preliminary plans and specifications for the replacement 
of Swing Bridge and Longbird Bridge located near the L.F. Wade International Airport in St. Georges 
Parish, Bermuda. 
  
Proposals must be submitted no later than 3:00 p.m. (AST) March 1, 2017.  Late submission will not be 
considered.  
 
Proposals may be submitted either electronically, via email sent to both of the following email addresses 
mmurphy@gov.bm and ylorite@gov.bm with the Subject Line “Request for Proposal - Swing Bridge 
and Longbird Bridge” or hard copies may be delivered to the Ministry of Public Works, Department of 
Works and Engineering, located on the 3rd floor, Post Office Building, 56 Church Street, Hamilton.  The 
outer envelope must be clearly marked with the title: 

Proposal Submission 
Do Not Open Before 3:00 p.m. (AST), March 1, 2017 

Request for Proposal - Swing Bridge and Longbird Bridge  
Attention: Mike Murphy P. Eng 

 
Full details and request for proposal documents may also be obtained from www.gov.bm procurement 
notice site.  Any queries must be in writing and directed to Mike Murphy by email at  mmurphy@gov.bm .   
Please indicate in the subject Line “Enquiry RFP Swing Bridge and Longbird Bridge”. 
 
We look forward to receiving your proposals and thank you in advance for your interest in this 
Government of Bermuda procurement opportunity.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Yves Lortie 
Chief Engineer 
Ministry of Public Works 
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